
The HSA invites you to 

Family Movie Night! 

 
 

Let’s kick off the school year with some classic silliness! 
Join us to watch “Muppets From Space” on Friday, Sept 21 in the school gym. 

Doors open at 6:00pm; movie starts ​promptly​ at 6:30pm. 
 

To defray the cost of the event, there is a  
suggested donation of $5/family at the door. 

 

 
 

Come in your jammies and bring a comfy blanket to sit on! 
Popcorn, candy and water will be available for purchase.  

 
*​You can also pre-order grinders from Mike’s Pizzeria and  

your dinner will be waiting for you at the gym​.* 
 

 
 

If you would like to attend, please RSVP by September 14 by following​ ​this link​ or 
by visiting the HSA webpage at saintjamesschool.net/hsa. 

 
  

Contact Alicia Poth at aliciapoth@gmail.com with questions. 
*Please note: All children must be accompanied by a parent/guardian during the event.* 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSct7-ZMG0fdKvjbL61zuqro6kwkc7fsnBSnQjPX_XmRwhqaHw/viewform?usp=sf_link

